
Please note my objection to this plan for a quarry, so close to our town and residents. 
If it was out of town and the area was blessed with good quality and well managed 
roads, it might be a conversation to be had, but it's just not the right place. 
Our roads are woeful now. Additional traffic of any description would be crippling. 
The health of our wildlife and our population is at risk too. Massive no for me. 
Plant trees on the area if you want to benefit from it. 
Thanks, 
 
Jason Tait 
48 Westcott Road Kidderminster DY10 2GE  
07793 042464  
 


